
Re: Jackman’s Licence review. 
Dear sir/ madam, 
My name is and I go to Neasden temple every  and  and I shop at 
Neasden lane for varies things while I wait for bus. I go to Jackman’s to top up Oyster and 
send money to send money to Sri Lanka. 
On my last visit I noticed that Jackmans have stopped selling following number of letters 
from Brent council blaming them for crime and street drinking in this area. This has greatly 
hindered the business. I am certain that the council is aware that the problem are on-going 
even after they have stop the sale of alcohol. This shows that this establishment is not 
connected to the problems highlighted on the notice posted. It is the people who live and 
commute to the area are the real cause of these problems as Neasden lane is a links many 
different bus routes. These commuters get drunk and cause disturbance by loitering near 
the shops and bus stops. I have noticed people getting of the bus and going into Booty off 
licence to buy alcohol to drink while they wait. 
I urge the council to take robust action to reduce bus traffics and make it a safe place for 
shoppers and business to thrive. 
Yours sincerely, 




